
Chilliwack Pickleball Club 

Mandatory Eye Protection Policy 

 

Effective May 1, 2025, all participants at the Chilliwack Pickleball Club must wear eye 
protection when playing pickleball. 

Failure to follow this policy will result in the suspension of playing privileges. 

If a Host speaks with a player who refuses to abide by the policy the President of the CPC 
will be notified. The President will undertake to remove that players ability to sign up for 
future play through pickleballsignuphub.com. 

The player may have their playing privileges reinstated by emailing the President and 
indicating they will abide by the policy in the future. 


